
From: "Pozo Martin, Francisco" <Pozo-MartinF@rki.de>
To: nCoV-Lage <nCoV-Lage@rki.de>

Date: 1/5/2022 8:55:29 AM
Subject: systematic review of contact tracing interventions - presenting next week

Dear colleagues,

I hope this email finds you well. First of all, happy new year. 

Professor Hanefeld has asked that I present the results from the ZIG2 systematic review of the
effectiveness of contact tracing interventions at the Krisenstab meeting on Wednesday of next week.
Would that be possible? And if so, could you kindly include this item in the agenda for next week's
meeting?

Thank you very much.

Best regards,

Francisco
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